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September 21, 2023 

 

 

Sealed Bid Sale of 1999 Ford Crown Victoria Police Vehicle 

 

 

The Oakridge Police Department will be selling a surplus 1999 Ford Crown Victoria police 

vehicle by sealed bid. The minimum bid will be $550.00. Place bids in a sealed envelope and 

label with “1999 Crown Victoria Bid” to the Oakridge Police Department and give them to Sgt. 

McPherson. The bid process will be open until October 19, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Police equipment will have to be removed from the vehicle before the winning bidder takes 

possession. There is no time frame for removal of equipment at this time.  

 

If you have questions contact Chief Martin, Sgt. McPherson, or Sgt. Madsen.  


